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SWARM Conference in Denver

Event

2.06.14 

Cheryl Behymer, Richele Taylor, and Celia Joseph will be speaking at the 2014 SWARM Conference

on April 29.

They will discuss how to survive an audit by the US Department of Labor’s OFCCP, the agency that

enforces the compliance requirements for federal contractors. 

Click here to see agenda details.
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